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DECEMBER, 2018 
Please patronize our newsletter advertisers and thank them for their support! 

  
HALLO ALLE/HELLO EVERYBODY  

SINGERS 

Special thanks to Cara Noyes for stepping in for Tom 

Starkey as director of the Newark Maennerchor chorus.  

Tom suffered a fall in his garden and broke his hip.  Cara 

agreed to step in while Tom is in rehab.   Greg Noyes has 

stepped in as pianist. The singers are preparing for their 

very busy Christmas season.  Performances include: 

December 8 at Cherry Valley School 

December 11 at the Ladies Section Christmas Party 

December 17 at Chapel Grove 

December 23 at St. Johns Church on National Drive for the 4:00 p.m. German Advent Ser-

vice. 

Thanks to John Kneller for stepping up and taking over Frank’s duties for the singers. 

LADIES SECTION 

By Suzy Heckmann 

We had a nice attendance for our regular Ladies Section meeting on November 13. Marty 

Werner was the interim president, and she and Linda Mai served the ladies pork barbecue 

sandwiches, cole slaw, and other snacks.  

Sunday, November 25 at 2:00 pm - decorate the club for Christmas. 

Sunday, December 2 from 11:00 am to 12:30 pm - Christmas Brunch 

Tuesday, December 11 at 6:30 pm (please note change of date) - changed because the ski 

club has the clubroom rented on the 4th - Holiday party at the clubroom. Please bring an hors 

d'oeuvre to share with each other and the singers. And the Ladies Section will serve sand-

wiches, etc. The Maennerchor singers will perform Christmas carols that evening. Let's have a 

large group of Ladies Section gals that evening.  

January 2019 - no meeting (Club closed) 

February 2019 - no meeting (weather)  

 

Also, desserts are needed and appreciated to sell at the spaghetti and beef/noodle dinners. You 

do not need to be a member of the Ladies Section to donate. Thanks in advance. 

OX ROAST 
There will be no meeting in December for the Ox Roast committee. 

LIFE MEMBERS 

Special thanks to the Life Members for their preparation of the slate of officers for 2019.  All 

nominees were elected: 

President:  Mike Lohrman 

Vice President:  Steve Snow 

Treasurer:  Dale Grigsby 

Secretary:  Josephine Koch will take over duties of Recording Secretary. 

Trustee:  Jeff Amspaugh, Jeff Lammers, Tim Blackstone, Jim Hopewell (elect 4). 

There were no nominations from the floor during the November 14 business meeting. 

NEWSLETTER 

Please send your news to Cheryl Lohrman for the January newsletter by December 19.  Email 

address is:  calohrman@gmail.com 
 

200 CLUB 

Congratulations to all the winners during the 2018 200 Club Dinner!  $25 winners:  Jeff 

Amspaugh, Norm Morrison, Tom Ridenbaugh, Steve Ehret, Dale Grigsby, Tim Blackstone, 

Life Members, Dale Grigsby, Rogers Shay, Rogers Shay, Barry McDougal, Don Miller.  $50 

winners:  Frank Jackson, Jo Koch, Paula Gaulke, Chester Merritt.  $100 winner:  Suzie Heck-

mann.  $150 winner:  Ken Warner.  $250 winner:  Bob Smith.  $350 winner:  Cheryl Lohr-

man. 

 

JACK SHERMAN 52 WEEK RAFFLE 

So far, so good!  Keep sending in your money for the raffle tickets!  They make great gifts!  

What a deal for Twenty bucks! 

 

MEMBERSHIP 

Membership dues are due by December 31, 2018.  The new 

membership cards have been ordered and dues letters will 

be going out by the end of November.  Please make your 

checks payable to Newark Maennerchor.  Dues are $40 for 

regular membership.  Members who are 65 and older AND 

have been a member for TEN CONSECUTIVE YEARS 

qualify for senior membership, which is $25 per year.  Thank you! 
 

SPECIAL THANKS!  Membership voted to join the Newark Chamber of Commerce and our 

amazing member, Sarah Coventry offered to pay the first year’s fee! 

EinProsit! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER 28—Social Meeting (was missing from the calendar) 

JANUARY 16—Beef/Chicken Noodle Dinner 

FEBRUARY 23—Chili Cook-off 



Jack’s Septic, LLC 
 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH   43055 

         

 740.366.3255     

800.395.5784 

 Fax: 740.366.5728 

HendersonVanatta.com 740-345-9864 

 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

December 5, 2018 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                 Adults $8 
           Children 12 & under $4 

                    5-7 p.m. 
We can only serve as long as it lasts! 
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2…..Christmas Brunch & 

Kids’ Party 

3…..Singers’ Rehearsal 

5…..Spaghetti Dinner 

10…Singers’ Rehearsal 

11…Ladies Section Christ-

mas Party 

11....Trustee Meeting 

12….Executive Board 

12….Business Meeting 
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